
      
 
 
 

 
FIRST RIDE PROGRAM 

 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

The “First Ride Program” is a school bus orientation program for first time riders. This program 
is offered free of charge to EICS students. The program is designed to educate the parents 
and kindergarten children about how to ride the school bus safely. First Ride will provide an 
opportunity for parents and children to learn about safe school busing practices and the 
important role parents play to ensure that students are in safe hands, not only on the bus, but 
on the journey from home to the school bus stop. 
 
When?  Wednesday, August 22, 2018 at 6:30 PM  
Where?  St. Theresa Catholic School Drama Room – 2021 Brentwood Boulevard 
  (please access the East entrance doors by the parking lot – mall side) 
 
You and your child will have the opportunity to meet the Kindergarten drivers.  We review 
transportation safety procedures and watch a short safety video. To end the session, the bus 
drivers will take you and your child on a bus ride to familiarize you both with the bus and the 
transfer process. 
 
No RSVP is required.   
 
We hope to see you there! 
 
 
The Transportation Department 
Elk Island Catholic Schools 


